
2024 SMIA
Serenity Breakfast
Volunteers Needed

We are seeking volunteers to participate in the 2024 
SMIA Serenity Breakfast which will be held on 

Saturday, June 1st, 2024 at the Immaculate 
Conception Church in Mechanicsville, MD.  

Opportunities include cooks, servers, greeters, 
setup, and cleanup,  as well as raffle and auction 
attendants.  If you are interested in assisting with 
one of the SMIA's premier events, please contact 

one of our committe members listed below, or 
complete the service opportunity form on the SMIA 

website and select Serenity Breakfast.

Melissa W., 240-435-5604
Mary F., 240-237-2984

https://somdintergroup.org/service.html

Hosted by the Southern Maryland Intergroup Association


